
From:   Mark Ingerson   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   September 26, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0916-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi,

What is the next highest frequency that we can use that will not require consent letters?  We have a tight
schedule and cannot tolerate the time delay.  Using a slightly higher frequency might be sufficient for us.

Thanks,

Mark


